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12th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I hope you have enjoyed a pleasant weekend.  Further to my letter last week, I am now writing to confirm 

that Monday 19th September has been declared a bank holiday, which means that school will be closed 

on that day. 

 

School will open as normal again on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

 

With my very best wishes, 

 

Mrs M Pye  

Headteacher 


